
What is your favourite 
ERO record? 
 

In 2013, the Essex Record Office is celebrating its 75th anniversary, and we need you to help us by 

nominating your favourite record in the ERO’s collections. Nominated documents may be featured 

on our blog or used in displays at our open day on Saturday 14 September. 

 

What is your favourite record at the ERO and why? 

Document reference:_________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please continue overleaf if you have lots to say! 

 

Name: ________________________________________ 

E-mail address: _________________________________________ 

Would you like to be added to our e-bulletin mailing list?  
(Please circle or highlight) 
 

 
Yes 

 
No 

Would you be happy for your name only to appear alongside your nominated 
document on either our blog (www.essexrecordofficeblog.co.uk) or in a display?  
(Please circle or highlight) 
 

 
 
Yes 

 
 
No 

For how long have you been using the ERO? (Please circle or highlight) 

Less than 1 year 1-5 years 5-10 years 10-20 years 20 years + 

 

We will not share your details with anyone else. 
 

Please return this form to a member of staff in the Searchroom, or by post to Hannah Salisbury, 
Essex Record Office, Wharf Road, Chelmsford, CM2 6YT, or by e-mail to 
hannahjane.salisbury@essex.gov.uk  
 

 

http://www.essexrecordofficeblog.co.uk/
mailto:hannahjane.salisbury@essex.gov.uk

